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Eid 
 
Eid Mubarak to all of our Muslim families celebrating 
Eid this weekend. We hope you all have a wonderful 
time. 
 
School will be closed to all children on Monday 17th 
June. 
 
Eid Parties will be taking place in school on Tuesday 18th June and we expect to see all  
children back and ready to learn.  
 

There will be juice and snacks on offer and some fun Eid themed activities for the children 
to take part in. They are also invited to come to school in party clothes. 

Change to Pick-Up Point - Friday 21st June 
 
Please be aware that on Friday 21st June, there is an event taking place in the playground 
so pick-up on this day will be different. 
 
If you are collecting your child at 3:15pm, please pick them up from outside the huts. This 
applies to all children from Reception to year 6. There WILL NOT be access through the 
playground so the school path must be used. Please do not walk through the car park. 
 
Nursery children can be collected as normal from the small gate on Mount Pleasant Avenue. 
 
If you are collecting your child at 1:15pm, pick-up will be unchanged. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Congratulations 
 
We would like to say a huge            
congratulations to four more            
incredible musicians who have passed 
their grade one exams! 
 
They have only been playing for a year 
and a half so this achievement is 
amazing! 
 
Well done Sohan, William, 
Jayden and Jana! 
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Beech Hill Values 
 

This year at Beech Hill, we will be focusing on 8 core values.  

 

These values are something that we feel our pupils need to 
learn and demonstrate throughout all aspects of life.  
 

Each half term, we will have a focus value and we will be rewarding children for          
demonstrating excellence in each value. We encourage you to help your children to     
demonstrate these values at home and in the wider community. Please see below each half 
term’s focus value. 
 

Autumn 1 - Honesty  
Autumn 2 - Tolerance and Respect  
Spring 1 - Determination and Perseverance  
Spring 2 - Appreciation  
Summer 1- Friendship  
Summer 2 - Kindness  

This half term’s value is:  
Kindness  

 

Disability Sport Programme 

 

Calderdale have provided us with an electronic copy of their   

Disability Sport Programme for children and young people age    

6-19. 

 

For more information and to see what activities are on offer 

across Calderdale, please follow the below link: 

 

Disability Sport Programme 2024 

 

C:/Users/lmead/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/8ABQPQNL/Disability Sports Prog Bklt 2024.pdf


House Points 

Music Medley 
 
The Music Medley concert on the 
23rd of May was a huge success.  
 
The orchestra, Nasheed choir and 
dance group performed with          
confidence and really impressed the 
audience.  A huge well done to      
everyone that took part and           
especially to our year six grade one musicians (Sohan, Jana, Jayden, William and Rayyan) 
who performed  fantastic solos.   
 
We also managed to raise over £400 for Music for the Many! 

These children have all been   
awarded a silver certificate for  

receiving 100 House Points. 

These children have all 
been awarded a gold      

certificate for receiving 
200 House Points. 

Musa N 
Alonz S 
Yahya M 
Eisa B 

Aaria K 
Alesha I 

Isha N 
Maleeha H 

Aairah-Noor A 
Samiha S 

Diamond A 

Zarina A 
Ozaan A 
Alina H 

Harris Ur-R 
Samara T 

Music Concerts at the Halifax Minster 
 

Next month, Beech Hill children will be taking part in two concerts being held at the       
Halifax Minster. Please see details below: 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Tickets are available to buy from Eventbrite via halifaxminster.org.uk or by visiting the 

Minster shop. 

These children have all been 
awarded a platinum        

certificate for receiving 
300 House Points. 

Musa D-D 
Fatima H 

https://halifaxminster.org.uk/


24 Competition 
 
On Monday 10th June, 5 children from year 5 and 6 
took part in a cross Trust maths competition playing 
the game '24'.  
 
To play this game, the children can add, subtract, 
multiply and divide. They need to use all four       
numbers on the card, but use each number only once. 
They were fantastic ambassadors for Beech Hill and 
showed fantastic calculation skills all afternoon.  
We travelled to Heptonstall School and competed 
against children from all of the other schools in the 
Family of Learning Trust (Heptonstall, Bradshaw, 
Dean Field and Shirley Manor). 
 
Jayden, Sohan, Abdullah, Jana and Nirvigna battled 
hard in each round of the competition and managed 
to secure first place for Beech Hill's team! We were 
very proud to be bringing the trophy back with us.  
 
A special well done to Sohan, who was the              
tournament top scorer! 

Year 4’s Trip to the Victoria Theatre 
 
Over the last half term, year 4 have been working really hard with Three Stones Media to 
create their very own animation and music to go along with it.  
 
This week, the children took a trip down to the Victoria Theatre where they showcased 
their animation and performed their music to seven other schools! They were very lucky and 
got the opportunity to play and sing alongside the English Chamber Orchestra!  
 
It was amazing to see all their hard work come to fruition. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

TT Rockstars Most    

Improved Accuracy 
 

Year 2 -  Anika J (Switzerland) 

Year 3 - Armaan H (Morocco) 

Year 4 - Eshaal F (Australia) 

Year 5 - Eric P (Denmark) 

 

Class with the fastest average 

speed per question 

 

Switzerland 

 



Dinner Menu w/c Monday 17th June 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 
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